
COURTESY CALL AT KITISURU SUB-LOCATION 

ASSISTANT CHIEF'S OFFICE 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2014-01-08 12:03  

 

Location / Venue:  

Assistant Chief Office 

 

           Prof. Njeru Enos H. Nthia  shaking hand with Asst. Chief Kitisuru Sublocation 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/enjeru/


The meeting was chaired by the Principal Prof. Njeru Enos H. Nthia who introduced the 

members of staff from the School of Business. 

 

Asst. Chief Kitisuru, Damvas Mogire and  Betty Hamud, the Community Representative 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/enjeru/


 

  

  



 


